
Town of Starkey 
Workshop meeting 
February 22, 2018 

 

Members Present: George Lawson  Supervisor 
   Fred Shoemaker  Councilman 
   Bill Holgate   Councilman 
   Jack Ossont   Councilman 
   Alan Giles   Councilman  

 

Others present: Yvonne Thomas  Resident 

   Lloyd Nolt   Resident 

   Earl Ray Nolt   Resident 

   Loren Martin   Resident 

   Steven Fulkerson  Planning Board 

   Bob Scheisser   Planning Board 

 

The advertised workshop to discuss the moratorium on kennels regulations held February 22, 
2018 at the Starkey Town Hall, 40 Seneca Street, Dundee, Yates County, New York was called to 
order at 7:00 PM by George Lawson.  
 
George made a motion to prepare and mail a short survey, questionnaire to breeders to help 
the Town Board members organize their work on updating the Towns Kennel Regulations.    
Seconded by: 

Ayes: Bill Holgate, George Lawson, Jack Ossont, Fred Shoemaker, Alan Giles 
 Noes: None 

The board developed a list of items to be reviewed.   

The minutes of this meeting will be offered for approval at the next regular Town Board meeting 
March 8, 2018 at 7:00 PM. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Town of Starkey Board, a motion to 
adjourn was made by Alan Giles and seconded by Bill Holgate.   Appr: 5-0 
 Ayes: George Lawson, Fred Shoemaker, Bill Holgate, Jack Ossont, Alan Giles  

Noes: None         
   
The meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM 
 
 
Sue A. Crans,   
Starkey Town Clerk 



 


